
 

 

 

 

 

We will be holding a ‘wear your own 

clothes’ day.  In return, children are 

asked to donate something for either 

the adult tombola or the children’s 

craft tombola. 

 

Independent Stall Holders  
We will have space for a limited  

number of independent stall holders. 

There will be a charge of £10 per 

table.  If you are interested, please 

speak to the school office. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 28th June 2019 

4.30 – 7.30 
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    Family        

ticket £1 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are now busy preparing for our next 

big school fundraiser – the school 

summer fair.  We hope you will be able 

to join us.  

This will take place on Friday 28th June in 

the school grounds between 4.30 and 

7.30pm.  Entry cost is £1.00 per family.  

This year we have the return of the 

popular BBQ food, supplied by Clive 

Lancaster, which our kitchen staff have 

kindly volunteered to cook and we will 

be serving soft refreshments and ice 

creams. 

We have lots of fun activities on offer for 

the children such a tombola, hook-a-

duck, face painting and tattoos, biscuit 

decorating, tuck shop, penalty shoot-

out and enterprise stalls created by our 

pupils plus more. 

Hopefully the weather will be kind to us 

again but the event will still go ahead 

even if it’s not! 

 

 

To make this a successful event we 

are hoping that you can help in 

these small ways to help us maximise 

our fundraising total.   

Are you able to donate: 

Bottle gift bags (used ones are fine) 

Donations for wine/beer/cider for our 

‘Booze or Water Stall 

Any toys, games or books in good 

condition  

Please hand these to the school 

office 

Friday 24th May – Tombola                             

                Donations 
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We will be serving BBQ food supplied by 

Clive Lancaster on the evening but this 

must be pre-ordered in advance which 

will help us with food quantities.  Once 

you have placed your order you will 

then receive a ticket to exchange for 

your food on the evening.  There will 

also be ice creams and soft 

refreshments available.  

 

Our meat order has to be placed in 

advance so please can you submit 

your order form along with payment by 

Friday 7th June.   

 

 
 

 
 

Events like these can’t take place 

without the help of volunteers and 

previous summer fairs have been a big 

success as a result of parent help.  Our 

staff and many of their children will be 

helping out on the evening but we do 

need parent volunteers.  We want you 

to enjoy the evening with your families 

as much as possible, so are only asking 

for a small amount of your time before, 

during or after the event.  Please 

indicate on the reply slip if you are able 

to support.   We will then co-ordinate 

replies and let you know your allocated 

slot. 

 

Tombola drum 

We will need 2 tombola drums – if you 

know of anyone that could lend one to 

us please contact the school office  

 

Face Painting 

We are really grateful to one of our 

Reception parents, Mrs Findley, who 

has kindly volunteered to help with our 

face painting stall.  If there are any 

other expert face painters among our 

parents please let us know.  This is 

always a very popular stall so a few 

volunteers would be needed. All 

materials are provided by school. 

 
Bingham Fire Station 

will be bringing their 
engine! 



 

 

Name: _______________________________   Child’s class: _________________________ 

 

I would like a family ticket @ £1.00      

 

I would like to pre order: 

 

   quarter pounder beef burger (£2.50 each) 

   quarter pounder cheese burger (£2.70 each) 

   quarter pounder pork and apple burger (£2.50) 

   quarter pounder pork, apple and cheese burger (£2.70) 

    sausage hot dogs (£1.50 each)  

    vegetarian sausage hotdogs (£1.50 each)  

 

I am enclosing £................... for tickets and food   

 

(Cash or cheque – payable to Robert Miles Infant School) 

 

 

I am able to help at the following times (please tick one or more): 

 

3.30pm – 4.30pm        4.30pm – 5.15pm         5pm – 5.45pm    

 

5.30pm – 6.15pm        6.15pm – 7pm    7pm onwards  

 

Alternatively email the office at office@rmischool.co.uk or ring 01949837422. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

ORDER FORM 

mailto:office@rmischool.co.uk

